
UW Google with Shared UW NetIDs ends September 5, 2023 

  

Due to changes to the UW Google service, the use of UW Google with Shared UW NetIDs will be 

eliminated, effective September 5, 2023. The UW Google service includes YouTube, Drive, and other 

frequently used tools. Owners and administrators of Shared UW NetIDs with UW Google service 

accounts must migrate data from these services or delete data that is no longer needed. 

 

If you don’t know who the owner or administrator of the Shared Net ID, here is how. 

1.  Log in to MyUW with the Shared Net ID. 

2.  Click “Manage UW NetID Account” under “Quick Links”. 

 

3. From the left-hand side menu, click “Owners and Administrators”. 

 

 

 

Any data that is not removed from these services will be deleted after September 5, 2023.  

Please note that Shared UW NetIDs are not being deleted; only UW Google accounts and services for 

Shared UW NetIDs are being deleted. 

 

UW Tacoma Information Technology can assist you with data migration from UW Google Drive to UW 

Microsoft One Drive. 

https://itconnect.uw.edu/connect/productivity-platforms/google-productivity-platform/
https://itconnect.uw.edu/connect/productivity-platforms/google-productivity-platform/


1. Self-service tool – Use Mover.IO to migrate UW Google Drive content to UW Microsoft OneDrive 

https://vimeo.com/689477072 

If we want to embed it: 

<iframe src="https://player.vimeo.com/video/689477072?h=d0771d4659" width="640" 

height="360" frameborder="0" allow="autoplay; fullscreen; picture-in-picture" 

allowfullscreen></iframe> 

 

2. Set-up an appointment with IT Helpdesk  - Please send an email to tachelp@uw.edu and provide 

the following information. 

 Shared UW Google NetID 

 Personal NetID  

 Total File Size 

 Contact number 

 Best times to contact  

 

https://vimeo.com/689477072
https://player.vimeo.com/video/689477072?h=d0771d4659
mailto:tachelp@uw.edu

